
Highly Qualified Teachers 
 
Parents have the right under the 2001 federal law called the No Child Left 
Behind Act (NCLBA) to request information regarding the "Highly Qualified" 
status of teachers.  The law requires that all teachers who teach core 
subjects meet certain criteria for their position by the start of the 20062007 
school year.  Core subjects include English (including English as a Second 
Language), reading/language arts, math, science, foreign language, social 
studies, art, music, elementary education and early childhood education 
(grades K-3 only).  To inquire about the Highly Qualified status of your 
child's teacher please contact Katie Roth at 264-5978 or rothk@csdvt.org. 
 


